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Hi All, 
Just a quick reminder for everyone to get their raffle money in ASAP so it can be drawn on the 20th 
December.  The raffle money and forms must be dropped off to Liz by the Monday  17th December
  and  the sponsorship form s and money need to be given to Liz as well. The money can be internet banked 
into the club account with your rower’s reference but sponsorship forms must be handed in to Liz.
Liz’s office is on the corner of Heta rd and Cheeseman rd, this on your way to rowing left hand side off 
Harris street.

See map and times available attached.
 
Christmas downtime
 GGHS finish on 19th December and return to training again on 14th January.  Glen and Matt will 
train Freya’s boys while she is away from 20th December until 16th January.  Eilish and Danny will 
finish on 20th December and resume training on 12th January 2013.
 

So have a very merry Christmas everyone and we look forward to 
seeing you next year.
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our fabulous website www.gisbornerowingclub.co.nz is frequently updated and you can also find us on 
Facebook.

Dates to Note
 

14-16 December @ Karapiro (senior rowers only)
19th-20th January Blue Lakes, Rotorua

25th – 27th January Cambridge Town Cup (Karapiro) 
8th-10th February KRI Club, (senior rowers only)

 
 

Coming up soon
 

Raffle money and forms in by Mon 17th December
20th December raffle draw
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